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December 5, 2018 

Channel Restoration along West Highland Creek at 
Scarboro Golf and Country Club 

Expected Start Date:  February 2019 
Expected End Date:  March 2019 

*Timeline is subject to change. Future notice to be provided.

The City of Toronto is planning to install and repair erosion protection measures along West Highland 
Creek at two locations between Markham Road and Scarborough Golf Course Road (see map).  

This project is part of the Council-approved 2019 Capital Works Program that will address existing 
erosion conditions and improve water quality in West Highland Creek. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 
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WORK DETAILS  
The City's contractor will: 
• Access Work Area 1 from Markham Road and Work Area 2 from Scarborough Golf Course Road 

via the identified access routes on the Scarboro Golf and Country Club property. .  
• Work within the creek to remove failing infrastructure and construct new erosion protection to 

improve stability and water quality in West Highland Creek.  

WHAT TO EXPECT BEFORE CONSTRUCTION 
• Work crews may mark underground utilities near the access routes and work areas, such as gas, 

water and cable to ensure they are not affected by the proposed work. 

Tree Protection: Due to the nature of this project, the City will have to remove 
trees from private property in the ravine.  Affected property owners will receive a 
separate notice.  A private property tree removal permit will be obtained in 
coordination with the City's Parks, Recreation & Forestry Division.  Trees 
removed for the project will be replaced using a replacement ratio of three trees 
planted for every one tree removed.     

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us. 

Field Ambassador / Project 
Manager 

Daniel McCreery, 416-396-2851, Daniel.McCreery@toronto.ca
   

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward24.htm 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  

http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/wardxx.htm
https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/ward-24-scarborough-guildwood/
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